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REPORT FOR ACTION 

 

Office Optimization - Office Swing Space 
Date:  June 26, 2019 
To:  Executive Committee  
From:  Deputy City Manager, Corporate Services  
Wards:  All 
 
 

SUMMARY 
 
This is to advise that the Deputy City Manager, Corporate Services will be providing a 
report to the July 4, 2019 meeting of the Executive Committee.  Additional time has 
been required to complete the report to ensure proper consultation and collaboration. 
 

CONTACT 
 
David Jollimore, Director, City-Wide Real Estate Transformation, Corporate Services  
David.jollimore@toronto.ca  
 

SIGNATURE 
 
 
 
 
 
Josie Scioli 
Deputy City Manager, Corporate Services  
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